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Gateway Co-operative donates $2,000 toward a New Hematology Analyzer for the 

Canora Hospital.   

 

Yorkton – Brad Chambers, General Manager of the Gateway Co-operative, presented a 

cheque for $2,000 to Ross Fisher, Executive Director of The Health Foundation.  

 

“Gateway Co-op believes in investing back into the communities where our members 

and employees live and work. Part of our mandate as a co-operative is to work to make 

our communities better places to live and work and raise a family. Our board feels 

healthcare is one of the main needs of a community and helping to maintain and 

enhance our local healthcare is something the Gateway Co-op is proud to do,” said Mr. 

Chambers.  

 

The Health Foundation is grateful for this contribution and for the continuing support of 

the Gateway Co-op. Gateway Co-op has been a strong supporter of our work for many 

years, and that continuing support is critical to our ability to enhance our local health 

services in east central Saskatchewan.  
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For further information, please contact Ross Fisher, Executive Director, at 786-0507 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Health Foundation of East Central Saskatchewan, Inc. 

41 Betts Avenue, Yorkton, Saskatchewan, S3N 1M1 

Telephone: 306-786-0506   Outside Yorkton: 1-800-636-3243   -  Facsimile: 306-786-0508 

E-mail: ross.fisher@shr.sk.ca    Web site: www.thehealthfoundation.ca 

  

NNEEWWSS  RREELLEEAASSEE  


